
     To:   Daphne White, Assistant Town Planner 

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Planner  

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Wilton - Attached Zoning Amendment 

 

Date:   September 21, 2021 

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.  

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal 

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the 

regional staff is making no comment. 

 

From: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 12:26 PM 
To: Francis R. Pickering <fpickering@westcog.org> 
Cc: Wrinn, Michael <Michael.Wrinn@WILTONCT.ORG>; Russo, Lorraine 
<Lorraine.Russo@WILTONCT.ORG> 
Subject: Wilton P&Z Referral- REG#21391 
 

Dear Mr. Pickering, 
 
I am forwarding on to you the attached memo and proposed P&Z zoning regulation text 
amendments relating to cannabis establishments.  This notice is also be sent by mail so that you 
will have a paper copy of both.   
 
Please contact us if you have any questions about the amendments. 
 
Regards, 
 
Daphne White 
Assistant Town Planner 
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TOWN HALL ANNEX 
238 Danbury Road 

Wilton, Connecticut  06897 

 
September 7, 2021 
 
 
Francis Pickering, Executive Director 
Western Connecticut Council of Governments 
1 Riverside Road 
Sandy Hook, CT 06482 
 
 
RE:  Planning and Zoning Commission Notice of Application, REG#21391, for an Amendment to the 

Zoning Regulations to temporarily prohibit cannabis establishments in Wilton 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pickering: 
 
In accordance with Section 8-7d.(f) of the Connecticut General Statues, please be advised that the Town 
of Wilton Planning and Zoning Commission will be holding a public hearing to allow for zoning 
amendments involving the above captioned matter on September 27, 2021.  A copy of the proposed 
text amendments are included in this letter.  
 
The zoning amendment would temporarily prohibit adult-use cannabis establishments in Wilton. 
 
You can contact the Planning and Zoning Department at (203) 563-0185 and speak to either the Wilton 
Town Planner, Michael Wrinn, or to me, should you have any questions concerning this notice. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Daphne White 
Assistant Town Plan 


